
From: James Chavez <jchavez@scpowerteam.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/19/2013 2:59:08 PM
Subject: RE: colleague headed to Columbia

I forget how interconnected people can be....

Look forward to seeing you this evening with Amy! I will be running a few minutes late...hair appointment!

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2013 10:30 AM
To: James Chavez
Subject: RE: colleague headed to Columbia

James,
Thank you for the email! I am sure you have been very busy.
I would like to connect as well. Are you available on Tuesday the 24th or Thursday the 26th? 
I look forward to meeting you.
Thank you,
Katherine

From: James Chavez [mailto:jchavez@scpowerteam.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2013 4:32 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: colleague headed to Columbia

Good afternoon Katherine. Had drinks and catch up time with Charlie last night on her turf.

I meant to reach out before now, but the weeks have flown by. I have driven about 4000 miles in the last 4 weeks.

Charlie suggested trying to meet up with you over drinks or lunch. I try to back home in Columbia most evenings so 
that would work well.

Hope we can find a time to connect.

Look forward to finally meeting you!

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 24, 2013, at 12:05 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

James,
It's great to hear from you. I have heard wonderful things about you and look forward to working with 
you in the future.
The General Assembly comes back Wednesday and Thursday of this week to take up the Governor's 
budget vetoes so this week is going to be challenging.
Please let me know when you are available in late August for us to meet.
Good luck with the move! We are excited to have you here in the great state of South Carolina.
Thank you,
Katherine
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Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: James Chavez [mailto:jchavez@scpowerteam.com]
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 5:22 PM
To: Charlie Clark; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: colleague headed to Columbia

Charlie, thank you for the intro!! Charlie and I have known each other for more years than either of us 
would care to remember.

Katherine, an up front thank you to you as well. I am planning to be in Columbia next Tuesday through 
Thursday. Thursday I am headed to Charleston to visit with friends there. Would you be available for a 
visit while I am there?

My role with the Power Team begins August 12th. Between now and then I have very few opportunities 
to look for a home. Planning to rent something for six months to a year and would appreciate any 
guidance you can find.

I try to eat and shop local whenever possible, love farmers markets, I do crossfit and cycle. Your 
direction on any of these would help.

Feel free to use the cell phone below. You can call or text.

Katherine, I look forward to meeting you. Charlie, I look forward to seeing you soon in my new State!! 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 17, 2013, at 3:38 PM, "Charlie Clark" <cclark@hiltonheadisland.org> wrote:

Katherine -  Great to see you yesterday. Nice to have you back on the Island for a little 
Father's Day R&R.

As we talked about yesterday, a friend and business colleague, James Chavez has been 
chosen as the new CEO of the SC Power Team. He's headed to Columbia next week and 
looking to become more familiar with the area for his move to South Carolina. I 
immediately thought of you and would love it if you could meet with him and give him the 
scoop on all things Columbia and beyond.

I've copied James on this email, so let this serve as an e-troduction. He can also be reached 
by cell at 803-605-0643.

Thanks Katherine!

Warm regards,

Charlie

Charlie Clark
Vice President of Communications
Hilton Head Island-Bluffton Chamber of Commerce
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P.O. Box 5647
Hilton Head Island, SC 29938 
843-341-8378
cclark@hiltonheadisland.org
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